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BUREAU OF COUNCIL 
Molly Bundrant, President 
Carl Sizer, Vice President 

William James 
David Koerth 

Taylor Galaska 

       
SHARON CITY COUNCIL Meeting Held in Council Chambers 

SPECIAL COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES Wednesday, April 5, 2023 

  
CALL TO ORDER AT 7:27 PM 

PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE 

ROLL CALL 

 Council: 

   ✓ President Bundrant ✓ Mr. Koerth 

  ✓ Mr. Sizer ✓ Mr. Galaska 

  ✓ Mr. James  
 
 

  ✓ Robert Fiscus, City Manager News Media:   

  ✓ Attorney Madden, City Solicitor    The Herald 

  ✓ Daphne Parrish, City Clerk     

 Department Heads: 

  ✓ Jason Tomko, Finance Director 

  ✓ Edward Stabile, Chief of Police 

  ✓ David Tomko, Director of Code Enforcement  

  ✓ Mark Settle, Public Works Director  

 

PUBLIC COMMENTS - AGENDA ITEMS 
None. 

 

RESOLUTIONS 

MOTION that Resolution #25-23 entitled, “A RESOLUTION of the Council of the City of Sharon, Mercer County, 

Pennsylvania, adopting the Mercer County 2023 Hazard Mitigation Plan as the official Hazard Mitigation Plan of the City 

of Sharon” be adopted. 

 

Motion: Mr. Koerth  Second: Mr. Sizer 

Vote:  YES Mr. Galaska   YES Mr. Sizer 

   YES Mr. James   YES Mrs. Bundrant 

   YES Mr. Koerth 

 
COMMENTS: 

NEWS MEDIA: 

 

CITIZENS: 

Dave McLaren, 1113 Haig Street; Mr. McLaren asked the amount of tax revenue lost when the bank building was 

demolished.  Jason Tomko will look up the information and provide it to Mr. McLaren. 

 

Mr. McLaren asked who takes care of street lights.  Mr. Fiscus said Kerry Peterson is notified of street light issues which 

she reports to Penn Power.  Mr. McLaren said the light on Spencer Avenue between Griswold Street and the Freeway is 

out.  Mr. James said this can also be reported by calling 1-800-LIGHTSOUT.  

Robert Fiscus, City Manager 
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Mr. McLaren asked for the time limit for spending awarded ARPA grants.  Mr. Fiscus said the grant awards must be 

programmed by 2024 or the funds would need to be reallocated. 

 

Ben Griffin, 528 Dwyer Way; Mr. Griffin asked about the Shenango Inn and when work will begin on it, as there 

continues to be more damage to the property.  Mr. Fiscus said he talked to the owner 1-2 weeks ago and was told the 

project is in the hands of the engineers and architect.  Mr. Fiscus verified they are working with Jeff Richardson, the City’s 

third-party inspector.   

 

MR. FISCUS: 

 

MR. JAMES 

 

MR. SIZER: 

 

MR. KOERTH: 

 

MR. GALASKA: 

 

MRS. BUNDRANT: 

 

ADJOURNMENT 
 

Meeting adjourned at 7:36 PM 


